
Boone County Road Notification

Rail Road Crossing Closure

The Union Pacific Rail Road crossings at Quartz Avenue and R Avenue will be permanently closed starting
Thursday, June 15th. Temporary road closures will be installed in the interim until the Contractor has removed the
approaches and at grade crossings. Once crossings are removed, permanent closure barricades will be installed.
Traffic is encouraged to utilize crossings at either S Avenue, Benton Street or Story Street.

Issue

Type Construction

Start Thursday, June 15, 2023

Road R Ave and Quartz Ave

Description The Union Pacific Rail Road crossings at Quartz Avenue and R Avenue will be permanently closed
starting Thursday, June 15th. Temporary road closures will be installed in the interim until  the Contractor
has removed the approaches and at grade crossings. Once crossings are removed, permanent closure
barricades will be installed. Traffic is encouraged to utilize crossings at either S Avenue, Benton Street or
Story Street.

https://www.iceasb.org/roads/county/boone/64186

Contact

Boone County Road Department
515-433-0530 
jbullock@boonecounty.iowa.gov 
nross@boonecounty.iowa.gov 
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Information available here may not include all issues affecting travel on Iowa's county roads. Each county chooses what
information to make available. All information is subject to change without notice.


